
11. NOTICE OF MOTION - CONGRATULATIONS TO THE BASICS TRUST - 
SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR CHRIS HORNE 

 The Council considered a motion (copies of which had been circulated) by 
Councillor Chris Horne in the following terms :- 

 “The Basics Trust (SCO26791, based in Uphall has recently celebrated its 
20th Anniversary. 

 Best known for the BUSY Project and The Open Door, the Basics Trust 
has been sustained to a dedicated group of volunteers working in a 
number of roles to provide a place for people in the community to meet, 
and also providing youth project working with teenagers from across 
Uphall and the surrounding area. Employing a youth worker, the project is 
funded through a mixture of donations, grants and the proceeds from The 
Open Door – a café staffed entirely by volunteers. 

 This motion instructs the Chief Executive to write, on behalf of West 
Lothian Council, to congratulate the Basics Trust on this significant 
anniversary.” 

 - Moved by Councillor Chris Horne and seconded by Councillor 
Alison Adamson. 

 Decision 

 To unanimously approve the terms of the motion. 
 


